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CIRCULAR LETTER 
 
 

Invitation to attend an informal meeting of Heads of Fisheries  
and the ensuing SCIFISH Steering Committee  
Honiara, Solomon Islands, 6 and 8 May 2010 

 
 
Dear Representative, 
 
We are pleased to invite one representative of American Samoa, Guam, Northern Mariana Islands, French 
Polynesia, New Caledonia and Wallis and Futuna to attend an informal meeting of Heads of Fisheries to be 
held in Honiara, Solomon Islands on 6 May 2010 and the ensuing SCIFISH Steering Committee meeting on 
8 May 2010. 
 
The two meetings will be carried out in English. 
 
SPC will meet the costs of travel and per diems for one representative of American Samoa, Guam, Northern 
Mariana Islands, French Polynesia, New Caledonia and Wallis and Futuna. Participants will be provided 
with an economy class return ticket by the most economical route. Participants from the Forum Fisheries 
Committee (FFC) member countries will be sponsored by FFA. 
 
Please kindly send your response no later than 10 April 2010 to: 
Mike Batty 
Director, Division of Fisheries, Aquaculture and Marine Ecosystems 
Email: MikeB@spc.int 
 
For logistics and administrative issues please contact: 
Helene Lecomte,  
Secretary, Director FAME 
Email: Helenel@spc.int 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Richard Mann 
Deputy Director General 
 


